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                                        LETTER FOR ENDORSMENT OF AUSTRALIAN TATTOOIST GUILD 

 

 

 

                       To whom it may concern, 

                         

                          As a senior Tattooist in the industry I have found the ATG to have an extensive 

knowledge of the Tattoo Industry and more importantly the history of how the industry has 

evolved over the many years of it’s existence, coupled with their strong understanding of the 

workings of Legislation and Parliament they provide a much needed voice for the Tattoo 

industry. 

    The support provided by the ATG to my wife and myself recently was second to none when I 

found myself a victim of legislation created by a lack of knowledge of the industry by 

Government and because of this I have encouraged other senior Tattooist to engage the help of 

the ATG as more often than not it is the Professionals of our industry that are affected by the 

Legislation. 

 

       Therefore, I give my endorsement to The Australian Tattooist Guild should anyone wish to 

contact me to discuss anything further my contact details are in my letterhead. 

 

 

       Regards, 

Steve (Chook) Adams      
 

 

                

      

                          

            

    

 

 

 

 


